
Important Conference Parking Information 
 
There are two parking options for conference attendees: 
 
First, the GPS address for the Ezell Center is 3904 Belmont Blvd. Nashville, 
TN 37215.  Although school is in session on both days of our conference, you 
may park in any space that is not designated for Lipscomb officials.  There is 
parking directly in front of the Ezell Center, and there is also a parking garage 
that is nearby. 
 
Second, Lipscomb University also offers a shuttle service at the  Lipscomb 
Academy Football Field parking lot.  The Lipscomb Academy Football Field 
Parking is P3 in the upper left corner of the attached map. The GPS address for 
the Lipscomb Academy Football Field Parking is 1013 Caldwell Lane, 
Nashville, TN 37204. 
 
Lipscomb Academy (PreK-12th grade) is located on the campus of Lipscomb 
University. Directions to the high school football field parking lot are as 
follows: 

1. Exit I-65 southbound at exit 278B. You will be on Harding Place heading 
west.  

2. Turn right at second traffic light onto Lealand Lane.  
3. Stay on Lealand Lane approximately 1 mile.  
4. Enter parking lot on left at Caldwell Lane (4 way stop). 

Please wait for the shuttle under the awning of the ticket booth at the Football 
Field parking lot.  
 
General directions to Lipscomb University, a Lipscomb University map, 
and a Nashville map are provided in a separate attachment. 
 
***If you have issues or need assistance  with parking on November 19 
and 20, please call Claudia Lewis at (615) 419-4496. 
 
 


